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October 30, 1952

Mr. Emery Arnold

Oil Conservation Commission
Box 697

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Enclosed is a telegram from Mr. E. C. Wagner of the
Westpan Hydrocarbon Company with reference to offset oper-
ators to their McPherson #1, Federal, 17-30N-6W, Rio Arriba
County. As you will note, this unorthodox location has been
approved by Mr. Spurrier.

Also enclosed are five copies of the C-101 (for your
approval) and the plat by a registered surveyor.

Very truly yours,

Fs
1h Secretary
cc:

Westpan Hydrocarbon Company
Attention: Mr. E. C. Wagner




